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Ref: 022-023-0144 

 

27th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am delighted to inform you that the recent Ofsted inspection report from our two-day 
visit on the 14th of February 2023 to the 15th of February 2023 accompanies this 
covering letter. The report will also be accessible via the school website today and 
published on the official Ofsted website.  

I am thrilled that the hard work, passion and drive of our children, staff and wider 
community has been recognised, including the comments regarding our inclusive 
approach, high standards and expectations encapsulated within our PRIDE values. The 
report also recognises the effective systems adopted in school which place children at the 
heart of all we do. 

The report itself highlights the many elements of effective provision at Stockland Green 
School, as well as providing advice on the next steps needed to promote further progress. 
What is very satisfying is that the steps identified were already within our development 
plan prior to this inspection.  

Please take the time to read the inspection report in full as it evidences a school that is 
not only good, but one that continuously strives to improve and excel in line with our 
school ethos: Aspire, Believe, Achieve. 

I would have liked to highlight some areas of feedback, however there are so many 
positive areas identified, it would be impossible to choose just one! 

As always, thank you for your ongoing support of our school family. I am incredibly proud 
of the students and staff at Stockland Green and will endeavour to ensure all continue to 
thrive in our next chapter. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs R. Goode 
Head of School 
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